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Wednesday 6 October 2021 Term 4 Week 1 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Monday 11th October P&C AGM 

Monday 25th October Hot Dog Lunch Combo 

Monday 1 November * Stage 3 Camp Goodenough 

Tuesday 2 November * Stage 3 Camp Goodenough 

Thursday 4 November * Stage 2 Camp Goodenough 

Friday 5 November * Stage 2 Camp Goodenough 

* Camp Goodenough dates to be confirmed when   

restrictions are reviewed. 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Welcome back to our Kingy  
families. We are so lucky to be 
at school this week, while many 
others are still in lockdown.  
Students and teachers had a 
busy day yesterday catching up on holiday news and  
re-establishing classroom routines. 

Schools in the Tweed area have returned under Level 3 
restrictions and the community will be informed as  
restrictions ease. This means some activities are still 
limited:  

• no dance or music ensembles, but lessons can continue 
for KIMP;  

• minimising cross cohort mixing, which means class-
based activities for most things, with some stage or 
year group activities;  

• no excursions, assemblies or external visitors; drop 
off and pick up from the gates;  

• all adults on site must sign on with QR code and wear 
masks;  

• teachers wear masks at school and there is a  
recommendation for students to wear them, however 
this is not mandatory.  

Over the next few weeks, it is likely that regional areas 
could be placed into a ‘snap lockdown’ if cases arise in the 
LGA. As a result, we are preparing for this, with some 
work packages and learning at home information being 
sent home this week.  

Paint Room 

Our school will use the Department’s online guided  
learning packages, as well as some paper packs for  
younger student and those who have previously identified 
the need.  Please keep this information at home, in a safe 
place, for use if a “LOCKDOWN” is called. Check your 
child’s bags on Thursday, for this information. 

Thank you to families for using our coloured gate system 
for arrivals and departures each day. It is helping to 
clear congestion on Orient Street and getting students 
picked up safely. Please remember that supervision  
begins at 8:30am. Where possible students should arrive 
after that time. 

Schools in our area have just been cleared to hold Kindy 
Orientation, which is very exciting. We have changed the 
dates slightly. Students will be able to attend on three 
occasions from week 4, 5 or 6 so save these date: Oct 28 
or 29th; November 4th or 5th and November 11th and 12th. 
Registration via google form will be out soon. At this 
stage parents cannot come to these sessions, however we 
are planning information sessions after hours, possibly on 
the Wednesdays of the same weeks. Details will be on our 
Kindy 2022 facebook page soon.  

Kind Regards, 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

 

 

PBL WINNERS 
Friday 17th September 

 River (KN) Basti (2G)  Ruby (2G) 

 Arlo (2G) Evie (1H)  Zar (1L) 

 Ava (5/6W) Leni (5/6K) Indi (5/6P) 

 Jacob (3/4N) Andri (2S) Belle C (3/4A) 

 Jack (3/4M) Lyla (3/4A) Ivy M (2B) 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Stage 2 & 3 Excursions 

Please note, dates have swapped ... 

Stage 3 Camp Goodenough - 1st & 2nd Nov. 
Stage 2 Camp Goodenough - 4th & 5th Nov. 

We are awaiting on update on restrictions at this 
time.   

The cost of these excursion are $150.00 per  
student.  Please return your note and payment as 
soon as possible. 

Year 6 Fundraiser - Hot Dog Lunch Combo Day 

Monday 25th October - All students Kindy to Year 6 
can pre-order a hot dog, juice, chips and iceblock 
for $6.50.  Order forms have gone home with  
students this week.  Please return your orders and 
payments by Tuesday 19th October. 

KIMP Payments 

Outstanding term 3 payments are due as a matter 
of urgency.  Thank you for your assistance 

Term 4 payments are due 26th November. 

Year 6 Interrelate 

Year 6 Interrelate has been postponed and a new 
date will be advised as soon as it is confirmed. 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

   
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

P&C NEWS 

P&C AGM 

The P&C AGM will be held on Monday 
11th of October at 6pm via Zoom. 

This is a great opportunity for you to connect with 
your school community and to have your voice 
heard.  All executive positions will be available. 
These positions only require a minimal amount of 
time and will mean that you are  
actively involved in the school and its future. 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 
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     KIMP NEWS  
 
 

Hi everyone and welcome back to school for Term 4. It 
has been awesome to see all our KIMP students this week 
and Mr Walsh, Mr Moodie and I have just been so happy 
to be back and able to do lessons at school. At the  
moment while we are on Level 3 Restrictions we aren't 
allowed to have band but hopefully that might change as 
the term goes along ... in the meantime we are very 
grateful that we can have lessons face to face. My 
brother in law is an instrumental music teacher and  
amazing musician in Sydney and the long haul zoom  
lessons have been really really tough for him and his  
students ... so we are certainly appreciative of being able 
to teach at Kingy at the moment. 

KIMP Busking!!!!! Band might be off the cards for the 
time being but we are currently planning our second  
annual KIMP Busking Festival for this term. We had our 
first busking festival last year, a positive initiative to 
come from COVID! This will be an opportunity for every 
single KIMP student to perform in an informal setting 
and last year it was a great success and the students all 
said they enjoyed it.  

Practice motivation tips! It has been a hard second half 
of the year to be learning an instrument and I know that 
getting kids to practice at home at the moment could be 
well down your list of things to do, and that's totally  
understandable. Hopefully having the busking to work 
towards will help us all with encouraging practice. Just go 
back to basics - try to get a routine going. If they can 
practice consistently they will start to sound better,  
regain their confidence and enjoyment and then feel  
better about practicing. Remember it doesn't have to be 
hours of practice, you will get the best results with more 
days of shorter practices. Just 15 minutes each school 
day would make a big difference and that will then turn 
into 20 mins as they improve and start enjoying playing 
again. Please let me know if your child is needing some 
help to stay motivated, then I can help them at school. 

KIMP communication - we set up a KIMP Facebook group 
at the end of last term thinking that might be a good way 
to communicate with KIMP. Some families are not on  
Facebook so I will keep email as our main form of  
communication but use Facebook for photos and videos. 
Please let me know if you aren't receiving my KIMP group 
emails. 

Thanks more than ever for your support of KIMP and 
your child learning an instrument! 

 

 

 
Nicky Cooper  
(and Mr Walsh and Mr Moodie!) 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

 

 

Enrolling 

Now 

for 

Kindergarten 

2022 

 

Contact the School 

Office for further  

information. 

Ph. 02 6674 1467 

Year 1 are collecting bottle caps for their  
sustainability projects.  Please save your bottle 
cops and drop them to the collection boxes at 
the school office. 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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Kingscliff Public School 

Congratulations to our Les Peterkin prize winners 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 


